
 

 

 
 
May 17, 2019 
 
 
TO: Denise Coleman, Superintendent, Union School District 
  Dr. Robert Bravo, Superintendent, Campbell Union High School District 
  Paul Johnson, Superintendent, Los Gatos Union School District  
  Dr. Michael Grove, Superintendent, Los Gatos-Saratoga Joint Union HSD 
 
FROM:   Suzanne Carrig, Director of Policy Development & Administrative Programs 
    Office of the Superintendent 

SUBJECT:   School District Reorganization – Territory Transfer Request 

 
On May 14, 2019 the County Superintendent validated a homeowners request to transfer 
one (1) parcel from Union/Campbell Union High School District to Los Gatos Union/Los 
Gatos-Saratoga Joint Union High School Districts.  I will be in touch in the next week or 
two to schedule the required public hearings.  A statement or a resolution from the 
governing board of your district on their position of the transfer request would be helpful. 
 
Attached is the transfer request and a map of the territory proposed for transfer.  If you 
have any questions regarding this request and/or the territory transfer process, please 
contact me at (408) 453-6869 and I will be happy to assist you.  Thank you. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
encl. 

 














